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Subject: Support for Downtown Library Rezoning

From: Daniel Rosenbaum  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 3:16 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Downtown Library Rezoning 

Good afternoon, 

In advance of the Planning Commission meeting today, I wanted to share my strong support for the 
proposed rezoning of the AADL's downtown branch.  Any development that brings housing and density to 
the site while also modernizing the library is a real win-win move that will benefit residents, businesses, 
and library patrons alike.  I urge the Commission to give the AADL the tools it needs to pursue these 
plans. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Rosenbaum 
521 Fountain Street 


